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Thursday, 29th June 2023 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As promised, I am writing to explain how the school will be affected by strike action next week. We are trying to 
remain as ‘open’ as possible, but some classes will unfortunately have to close. The details are as follows: 
 
Wednesday 5th July: F/1W and 5/6F will close. All other classes remain open. 
 
Friday 7th July: F/1W, 5/6F and 5/6N will close. All other classes remain open. 
 
I don’t doubt that this situation is causing you upset and inconvenience and I think I can speak for us all when I say 
that I hope there will be a resolution soon. Thankfully, our Moving Up Day is planned for Tuesday 4th July. This 
will be unaffected by the industrial action. I know that your children will be looking forward to meeting their new 
teachers that day, and will no doubt have lots to tell you when they get home! 
 
The children continue to work very hard despite the heat! It has been a pleasure to award so many t-shirts, polo 
shirts and sweatshirts to all of those children who have gained Dojos for their efforts. Our Y4 children have 
completed their swimming lessons now and should be congratulated for their excellent progress. The older children 
are preparing for their Young Apprentice competition and for University Challenge. The Choir and our Poets are 
rehearsing for The Key Stage 2 Review, which is on Wednesday 19th July at 6.30pm in the school hall. Tickets for 
this will be coming home with the children next week. We do hope that you will be able to attend this final concert, 
which promises to be great! 
 
Thank you for making every effort to get your children here to school on time every day. Just a reminder that 
registers close at 9am. We appreciate you working with us on this, in order to avoid what are classed as 
‘unauthorised late marks’ and could result in a fine. 
 
Once again, thank you for your patience regarding the industrial action.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mr. L. A. Myers 
Head Teacher 
 
 


